
 

 

Yao Yibin  姚亦彬                                                               

Today- 20th of September, 2017, Raluca, Vivian and Charley met Yao Yibin, a boy of  

one and a half years old, coming from Gangsu Province. Though he was not feeling 

very well because of a caught the surgery went well and the nurse was confident 

that he will be completely recovered soon. He was accompanied by his father and 

his grandmother, who seemed to take good care of him and to surround him with lots of affection. 

 

 

 


